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PHILADELPHIA, October 16, 2024 — Cozen O’Connor is proud to announce it has again been

named to Newsweek’s 2024 list of America’s Most Loved Workplaces. The list recognizes companies

that have created a workplace where employees feel respected, inspired, and appreciated and are at

the center of the business model. This is the fourth year in a row Cozen O’Connor has been named to

this list.

"I'm proud that Cozen O'Connor is once again named to this prestigious list," says President and

Chief Executive Officer Michael J. Heller. "People are a law firm's greatest asset, and getting this

honor four years in a row tells me that we are on the right track and that our employees know they are

essential to our success."

"We are thrilled to be recognized as one of America's Most Loved Workplaces again," says Chief

Human Resources Officer Erin Bushnell, "We cultivate a culture where everyone can feel respected

and valued, and it is wonderful to see those efforts translate into positive experiences for our

employees."

About Cozen O’Connor

Established in 1970, Cozen O’Connor has over 925 attorneys who help clients manage risk and make

better business decisions. The firm counsels clients on their most sophisticated legal matters in all

areas of the law, including litigation, corporate, and regulatory law. Representing a broad array of

leading global corporations and middle-market companies, Cozen O’Connor serves its clients’ needs

through 33 offices across two continents.
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